
 
 

NOTICE 
 

 It is informed that the Government vide Letter 
No.14945/LS/2023, Law (LS) Department dt.11.10.2023 directed 
the University not to conduct the interview scheduled from 
12.10.2023 till the disposal of W.P.(MD) No.8346 of 2023 and 
W.P.No.13191 of 2023. 
 
Hence, the future date of interview will be informed later. 
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